
 

Focus on Learning 

 
Little Wandle assessments will 

take place next week. I am 

continuing to read three times a 

week with each child. However, if 

these books are wordless then 

they are going to stay in school as 

we have so few. If your child is 

reading words then the book will 

continue to go home on a Friday. 
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Information for Families 
 

The weather is so changeable at the 

moment. Please ensure your child 

has a warm coat, clearly labelled.  

 

 

Many thanks for your continued 

support.  

Mrs Brill and Mrs Mount. 

 

 

Continuing the Learning 

Journey! 

 
It has been very quiet in Chestnut 

Class this week. There have been 

lots of absences due to different 

illnesses but hopefully next week our 

attendance will be fuller. I wish all 

the children a speedy recovery and 

hope to see them very soon! 

 

This week’s learning… 

• In Little Wandle I have taught 

the new digraph ‘or’ and the 

children have been writing 

‘tricky words’ you, pull and 

push.  

• In maths we have been adding 

and subtracting 1 more.  

• The children are using clay 

and the clay tools to make 

animal ornaments. Once dried 

they will be sent home. 

 


